
 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 517 (WABASH AVENUE) FROM US 92 TO SR 600 

Financial Project ID: 441556-1-52-01/02 January 2022 

Polk County 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin a resurfacing and drainage improvement    

project on SR 517/US 92 (Wabash Avenue) from US 92 (West Memorial Boulevard) to SR 600 

(George Jenkins Boulevard) in February 2022. The project limits are identified on the map.  

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements, contact: 

Sandra Mancil, Community Outreach 
(863) 519-4116 
Sandra.Mancil@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director of Communications 
(863) 519-2828 
Andy.Orrell@dot.state.fl.us 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

removing old asphalt and resurfacing 
the roadway 

installing pipe and drainage structures 

resurfacing the side street turnouts 

constructing sidewalks 

PROJECT INFORMATION 

Construction begins February 7, 2022 
and ends in fall 2022. 

Construction costs are estimated at 
$1.7 million. 

Northbound traffic will  be  detoured  periodically while crews install drainage structures. 

Expect temporary pedestrian mid-block crossings and detours during drainage and 
sidewalk construction. 

Watch for nighttime lane closures from 9:30 p.m. to 6 a.m. and be prepared to merge. 

 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

www.swflroads.com/sr517/sr600tous92.pdf 

twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 
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